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Type of Rental:   Splint entry 
style home, added living space
downstairs. 
This property features  �
oversized bedroom s(�UL + �LL),
� bathrooms, � fireplaces,  and a
jacuzzi bath tub in master. Open
kitchen with � pantries and
appliances including:
Refrigerator, Microwave, Oven  &
Dishwasher 

Security deposit : one months 

rent 

Pet deposit if pet approved (�/�
months rent) 
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Walk in Utility  room,  for
washer and dryer with lots of
storage. 
Central air & heat 

Features a attached � car
oversized garage, lower level
outdoor space, as well as upper
level deck space. Yard is not
fenced. 

Walking distance to ��th Ave
Park and Middle School
campus. 

Walk in Utility  room,  for
washer and dryer with lots of
storage. 
Central air & heat 

Features a attached � car
oversized garage, lower level
outdoor space, as well as upper
level deck space. Yard is not
fenced. 

Walking distance to ��th Ave
Park and Middle School
campus. 

� bed 
� bath 
� car garage

� bed 
� bath 
� car garage



���� Wildwood���� Wildwood

METRO KC RENTALS 
metrokcrentals.com 
METRO KC RENTALS 
metrokcrentals.com 

MATT WARNER 
matt.warner@metrokcrentals.com 

(���) ���-����

MATT WARNER 
matt.warner@metrokcrentals.com 

(���) ���-����



���� Wildwood���� Wildwood

METRO KC RENTALS 
metrokcrentals.com 
METRO KC RENTALS 
metrokcrentals.com 

MATT WARNER 
matt.warner@metrokcrentals.com 

(���) ���-����

MATT WARNER 
matt.warner@metrokcrentals.com 

(���) ���-����


